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Scaling Interdisciplinary Research: Successful Strategies from Faculty 
 

Are you a faculty member looking to grow your research? 
 
Join the Office of Foundation Relations for a conversation with Dr. Suman Datta and Dr. Bob Dunn on strategies and 
common challenges when scaling research. Topics include: administering large and complex grants, how to develop an 
effective team, managing your team and research partners, and following through on project deliverables. 
 

Suman Datta is the Stinson Professor of Nanotechnology in the Department of 
Electrical Engineering and Director of the ASCENT Center, a $38.8 million 
multi-university research center for advanced semiconductor technologies. Bob 
Dunn is a Professional Specialist in the Department of Electrical Engineering and 
Managing Director of the ASCENT Center.  
  

Wednesday, August 28. 4:00-6:00 pm 
1050 Jenkins Nanovic Halls 

 
Presentation at 4:00 pm with reception to follow. 

 
 

Visit foundations.nd.edu to RSVP 
RSVPs appreciated by August 21 

 
 

 

 
 

Are you a faculty member looking to do research on a global scale? 
 
Join the Office of Foundation Relations for a conversation with Dr. John Grieco and Dr. Nicole L. Achee on strategies and 
common challenges when scaling research. Topics include: managing a large number of concurrent research projects, 
developing international partnerships, and conducting research on a global scale. 
 
John Grieco is a Research Associate Professor in the Department of Biological Sciences, Associate Director for the Eck 

Institute of Global Health, and principal investigator of a $33.7 million effort funded 
by UNITAID to determine the efficacy of a spatial repellent product in preventing 
mosquito-borne diseases. Nicole L. Achee is a Research Professor in the Department 
of Biological Sciences, Associate Professor in the Eck Institute for Global Health, is 
the lead principal investigator of clinical trials funded by the Bill & Melinda Gates 
Foundation evaluating a spatial repellent for protection against malaria and dengue, 
and is currently serving as Scientific Director on the UNITAID research team. 
  

Wednesday, September 4. 4:00-6:00 pm 
1050 Jenkins Nanovic Halls 

 
Presentation at 4:00 pm with reception to follow. 

 
 

Visit foundations.nd.edu to RSVP 
RSVPs appreciated by August 28 

 


